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www.BOGG.com—We’ve Remodeled!

We are excited to announce
that we have completely
remodeled our website!

The redesigned site in-
cludes “suites” (sections
devoted to specific topics)
including Pregnancy, Gyne-
cology, Menopause, Surgi-
cal Gynecology, Inconti-
nence, and Teens. We have
also enhanced the site to

include many online patient
resources such as an infor-
mation-rich patient educa-
tion section, an extensive
list of health links, practitio-
ner biographies, FAQs, in-
formation for new patients,
a billing and insurance sec-
tion, and an opportunity to
sign up to receive informa-
tive emails from our prac-
tice.

We are especially proud
that our website at
bogg.com embodies our
goal to provide accessible,
high quality healthcare and
resources for you — even
when you are not in the
office!

Log on today at
www.bogg.com!

Staff Attends Ob/Gyn Ultrasound Conference

Dr. Charlene Case and
Melinda Costello, RDMS of
our practice attended the
March 2010 Ultrasound in
Boston, hosted by Harvard
Medical School and the
Brigham and Women’s Hos-
pital Department of Radiol-
ogy. Two full days were
devoted to obstetrical and
gynecological ultrasound.

Attendees included obste-
tricians, gynecologists, radi-
ologists, and ultrasonogra-
phers. Many of the speak-
ers are current faculty from
Harvard Medical School,
including Dr. Beryl Benacer-
raf who is renowned for her
research on ultrasound
markers of genetic abnor-
malities. In addition, the
conference featured two
wonderful guest speakers,
Dr. Alfred Abuhamad from
Eastern Virginia Medical

School, and Dr. Peter Callen
from the University of Cali-
fornia, San Francisco.

During the conference, Dr.
Case and Melinda had a
chance to attend sessions
that reviewed many obstet-
rical ultrasound topics such
as evaluation of the pla-
centa, umbilical cord, fetal
heart, central nervous sys-
tem, skeletal system, geni-
tourinary system, and gas-
trointestinal tract. Addi-
tional obstetrical topics
included the use of ultra-
sound in evaluating ectopic
pregnancies, and further
exploration of the role of
first trimester screening
and second trimester ultra-
sound in discovering chro-
mosomal abnormali-

ties. Gynecological lectures
focused on topics such as
post menopausal bleeding,

infertility, and adnexal
masses.

Throughout the conference,
the use of 3D ultrasound in
a clinical setting was em-
phasized. According to Dr.
Case, “the pictures that
were shown were simply
incredible!”

Our ultrasound suite in our
Springfield office includes
two state-of-the-art ultra-
sound machines, capable of
capturing advanced 3D and
4D images when medically
indicated. For many years,
we have achieved certifica-
tion from American Insti-
tute in Ultrasound Medicine
(AIUM). Our ultrasound
staff includes four experi-
enced ultrasonographers,
all certified by the American
Registry of Diagnostic Medi-
cal Sonographers (ARDMS).

BOGG Sponsors Rays of Hope Golf Tournament!

Giving back to the commu-
nity is an important ele-
ment in our practice. We
are a proud sponsor of the
2010 Rays of Hope Golf

Tournament to be held in
June. The Rays of Hope is
an organization dedicated
to supporting breast health
and services throughout

Western Massachusetts.
We are hoping for a bright
and sunny day for every-
one involved in this won-
derful event!
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